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‘An outstanding school, which is deeply committed to the Catholic mission… this school inspires all within this faith community 
to live life to the full.’   Ofsted 2017 

  

 

 

 

25th February, 2019 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 

World Book Week : 4th – 8th March 

Children will be focusing on a book in each class and completing lots of exciting and 
stimulating activities around that specific book. The week is designed to be fun and 
educational and the children will learn a lot from it.  

We will be holding a dress up day on Friday, 8th March, where children can come to school 
dressed as a book character.  There is no cost to this event which coincides with the book 
week. 

On this day the author Jason Beresford will be visiting school and working with all our lovely 
children.  He will be inspiring the children to be illustrators and authors.  If you would like a 
signed copy of one of his three books (with a dedication to your child or children), please 
complete the form on the School app titled ‘Book Order Form for Jason Beresford titles’. 

Payment for the books can be made by cash or cheque made payable to Orinoco Books, 
in a named envelope for the books by Friday 1st March, to ensure that the books are in 
school on the day of the author's visit. 

Your book(s) will be reserved for your child, ready to sign by Jason. 

Thank you in advance for your continued support and a successful book week. 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs. F. Joyce 
English Co-Ordinator  
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